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What have we been learning? 

             We had a fantastic start to the week, with our WOW event and our visit 

from Jonathan and his jungle animals. Have a look on the school website at some 

photos. 

           

In Maths, we have been using place value to investigate tens and ones and have 

been finding different ways to partition two digit numbers into tens and ones.  

In English, we were sent an email from Jonathan asking us to help him write a 

setting description of the jungle he visited in Costa Rica. Our challenge was to use 

expanded noun phrases to describe what we could hear, smell, see and touch. 

Next Week 

In English we are writing a riddle ready for our 

harvest service. 

In Maths, we are continuing to explore place value 

by using the < > symbols. 

In Art, we will be starting our mini outcome  

“Who’s hiding in the jungle?” where we will be 

using the style of Henri Rousseau to create a 

jungle college? 

 

Other News 

Please could you collect and send in 

magazines/coloured paper which could be used for 

our jungle scene colleges. Please could these be in 

school by Monday 25th September 2017. 

Your child has now been issued a book on bug club, 

please allow them time to read it answer the 

questions.  

Don’t forget your animal finding homework is due 

in on Wednesday 20th September 2017. 

 


